
CONGRATULATORY MESSAGE FROM PROF. JUMBA, THE PRINCIPAL,CEES 

The management and staff of the College of Education and External Studies wish to congratulate 

the CEES graduating class of 2015! Some of you will be graduating with Diplomas, Bachelors, 

Masters and PhD Degrees; I am beaming with pride as we recognise your great achievement. 

This Year’s graduation theme is “PROVIDE LEADERSHIP FOR SUSTAINABLE 

ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE”, and true to this theme, the College has journeyed with you 

from the day you joined the University of Nairobi to this very day -4
th

 September 2015 -your 

Graduation Day. We are very happy that today your families, friends, faculty and indeed the 

entire country will witness your graduation – a mark of academic excellence. 

This day represents an essential milestone that will open doors not only to career 

development/advancement but other life transforming opportunities. 

I wish you the very best as you continue to accomplish greater achievements in the world beyond 

the University of Nairobi. 

Congratulations! 

 


